
Dear all, 
We're looking forward to welcoming you to our university's international week. To 
prepare for your visit, please complete your registration through our online form by 
April 15th  https://forms.gle/4vtPxNDPp9A8griV7 
 

 

A detailed agenda of the event will be published on the dedicated page, 
at: https://conferences.ulbsibiu.ro/iweek/ 

 

We are kindly asking you to share this information with peers that might be 
interested in this event.  

For any other further information, do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

 

Looking forward to seeing you,   

Iuliana Metiu 

Erasmus+ Officer 

 

Department of International Relations  
Lucian Blaga University of Sibiu 

 
 
--  
Lucian Blaga University of Sibiu (RO SIBIU 01) 

Department of International Relations 

10 Victoriei Blvd. 550024, Sibiu, ROMANIA 

Tel/Fax: 0040-269210512, international@ulbsibiu.ro 

http://international.ulbsibiu.ro/ 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/International-Relations-Office-ULBS  
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